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April Meeting

Our next chapter meeting will be held on Wednesday,
April 12th at the Phoenix campus of DeVry University.
The meeting will begin at 6:00 PM with light
refreshments and networking in the meeting room,
followed by the presentation at 7:00 PM. The location of
the meeting room will be posted in the lobby. The
address of venue is 2149 W Dunlap Avenue, Phoenix
(about 2 mile east of I-17 on Dunlap). We thank DeVry
University and its staff for permitting us to use their
excellent venue for our meetings.

We are pleased to have IEEE Distinguished Visitor, Dr.
Hal Berghel, as our speaker at the April meeting. Dr.
Berghel is well known within the information security
arena and is a columnist for the flagship publications of
both the ACM and the IEEE Computer Society. He is the
founding director of the Identity Theft and Financial
Fraud Research and Operations Center and
CyberSecurity Research Center at the University of
Nevada, Las Vegas and a professor of Computer Science
at that institution. We are excited about having him
present at our meeting. He has presented to us several
times in the past. Berghel will be speaking on the topic
of “fake news”.




